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Annual Meeting of UBC Commission on Sport 

“Sport is Cool”

April 22-24, 2010; Tallinn (Estonia)

22th March 2010 
Dear UBC Friends,

Mayor of Tallinn, Mr Edgar Savisaar, and UBC Commission on Sport are honoured to invite you to the Annual Meeting of UBC Commission on Sport which will be held in Tallinn (Estonia) on April 22-24, 2010. 


The idea of promoting sport activities among children and young people is going to be the main subject of this year’s meeting. Together we will look for measures of encouraging young generation to be physically active and fit as well as of promoting to them sport as an interesting way of passing their free time and in this way discovering the tourist potential of the Baltic Sea Region.
Apart from content-related activities, you will have a chance to get to know
 the beauty of Tallinn as well as to take part in events prepared especially for you!  

Therefore, we cordially invite you to take part in the Annual Meeting of UBC Commission on Sport where sports-related issues will be discussed as well as to socialise and participate in interesting events. 

The deadline for sending registration forms is April 01, 2010, and they should be sent both to (1) City of Tallinn, fax no.: + 37 26 40 45 78, e-mail: Priit.Ilver@tallinnlv.ee  
AND (2) UBC Commission on Sport Secretariat: fax no.: + 48 58 66 88 210; e-mail: ubcsport@gdynia.pl
We look forward to meeting you in Tallinn.

Yours faithfully,

         Beata Łęgowska
             Edgar Savisaar
UBC Commission on Sport Chair 
     Mayor of City of Tallinn
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